
Many thanks to all of
you who joined us for
our Macmillan Coffee
morning, where a great
time was had and plenty
of cake was consumed. It
was lovely to see so
many people popping
in. The raffle was won by Mr Ferguson –
congratulations! We raised £261.50 for Macmillan on
the day and are already looking forward to a bigger
and better Coffee morning next year.
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We’d like to say a warm welcome
back to Dental Nurse Gemma who
has returned to work part time after
maternity leave. As you will
remember from our Spring
newsletter, Gemma’s second
daughter, Isla, was born in February
this year. We are so pleased to have
Gemma back on the team.

Coffee & Cake for a Good Cause

Refurb and Aquacut update

Keep up to date by following us on facebook
www.facebook.com/poppletondentalpractice 

and twitter 
https://twitter.com/poppletondental

We do apologise for the disturbance over the summer
time due to Alison’s surgery being refurbished. It’s nearly
all finished and we are delighted with it. This
refurbishment is just part of the continuing investment in
the practice, which includes the new compressor.

Our most recent piece of new equipment is the Aquacut air
polisher machine. Air polishers use special powders, along
with air and water, to clean teeth. Our hygienists have been
able to use this to help remove stubborn staining and
create lovely white smiles. The Dentists in the practice may
also be using this machine to help during fillings and for
some crown and bridge work. If you are interested in
knowing more, do call the practice for information. 

Before

After

Calling all Halloween fans! Calling all Halloween fans!
It’s Smiley Pumpkin Carving Competition time again.
Stuck for something to do this half term? Here’s a
challenge to get your teeth into!
Between Monday 26th and Friday 30th October, bring your carved
pumpkins to the surgery (during office hours). The competition is
open to all children up to 18 years of age. All entries will receive a
certificate and stickers. There is a £1 entry fee (money raised will go
to charity) and the lucky winner, who will be chosen on Friday
30th, will receive an Oral B 1000 electric toothbrush. 

Christmas
Whitening Offer

£50 OFF
tooth whitening when started in the

months of December or January.
Our tooth whitening costs include custom-made

trays, images before and after, carbamide
peroxide gels, special anti-sensitive Tooth

Mousse and all review appointments with your
Dentist. Please speak to your Dentist to see if

tooth whitening can help you. 
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